
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

1st April 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Covid19 Update 
 
1. The Joint Committee on Vaccination and Immunisation recommends that 5-11 year olds be offered the 

vaccine, which has been approved by the UK’s medicines regulator, to boost immunity and increase 
their protection against any future waves of COVID-19. 
 
The NHS in Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin wants to support families to make an informed choice, and 
to make things convenient and child-friendly for those who do decide to get it. 

 
From Monday 4 April, you will be able to get your child vaccinated at a site and time convenient for you 
– at either a vaccination centre, community pharmacy or GPs offering jabs for this age group. From 
Saturday 2 April you can view these sites and make an appointment through the National Booking 
Service or by calling 119. 

 
2. Free testing has ceased from today. Children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay 

at home until they are well enough to return. If you test your child and they are positive with Covid19 
then they should stay off for 3 days and return only if they are well.  

 
If you have any questions or queries, please contact us at school.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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